## MINUTES OF GREENVILLE TOWN COUNCIL AUGUST 23, 1996.

The Greenville Town Council met August 23, 1995, at 11:45 a.m. to approve the 1996 Budget & Ordinance.

Present at this meeting was Robert Williams, Janet Riggs and Ray Gibson, and Clerk Treasurer Jack Sprigler.

Also attending was Gary Jacobi.

On call of the roll Robert Williams, President of the Council, asked for a vote on the 1995 Budget; all Councilmembers voted in the affirmative, Budget passed unanimously.

Robert Williams, President

ATTEST:

ack Sprigler Clerk of the Council